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The Okanagan Basin Water Board launched an innovative program on Friday called the streamline water use reporting tool, which 

tracks just how much water you use. 
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A new way of tracking just how much water you use has been unveiled. 

The Okanagan Basin Water Board launched an innovative program on Friday called the streamline 
water use reporting tool. 

The unique computer program allows water suppliers, like municipalities and irrigation districts, to 
report on water use every month. 

Currently those numbers are reported on an annual basis. 

Anna Warwick Sears, head of the Okanagan Basin Water Board, says the detailed numbers will help 

guide future water use decisions, such as where new infrastructures are needed. 

There are presently more than 100 water utilities in the valley. 
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